Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process Health and Well-being – South Warwickshire Place Arrangements

Members of the Cabinet have been requested to approve a report regarding proposed changed arrangements regarding health and wellbeing for South Warwickshire. The proposals have taken some time to emerge as numerous parties are involved so it has been difficult to estimate when they would be ready to be considered. The discussions are now at the concluding point and each of the participating organisation now needs to conclude. As officers have been asked to keep the December Cabinet agenda as light as possible to allow for the papers on the proposed merger to be considered it is proposed instead that the report is considered at the November Cabinet meeting. It was therefore not possible for the Council to meet the requirements for publishing this notice 28 days in advance of the decision being taken.

The Chief Executive, Monitoring Officer, Head of Finance, Leader and Scrutiny Chairs have all agreed for the Cabinet consider this report at Cabinet on 4 November 2021.

Graham Leach Democratic Services Manager & Deputy Monitoring Officer